
2015 Poinsettia  
Order Form 

Due by Sunday, DECEMBER 13! 
An assortment of red and white Poinsettias  

will be placed in the Sanctuary on 
Sunday, December 20 

 

Plants will be delivered (after worship on December 27th) to folk in the church 
who might appreciate a gift of love.  If you have a specific person in mind, 
please enter their information here:    

(Name)   

(Address)  

  

  
 

Make your check payable to UCC Groton (memo: Poinsettia).  Form and check should 
be mailed to: 

Carol Zaiatz 
Union Congregational Church 

220 Main Street 
Groton, MA 01450 

  

 

    Poinsettia Plant(s) @ $15.00 each Total = $  

 

For the bulletin insert: 

Plant is Given by:   

In Loving Memory of:  

In Honor of:  

 

 
If you have any further questions, please contact Carol Zaiatz 
(978-448-2091 or unioncc@uccgroton.org).  Thank you very 
much and may you have a wonderful Christmas!  

 


